CITY OF MANITOWOC

WISCONSIN, USA

www.manitowoc.org

To:  Public Infrastructure Committee
From: Greg Minikel, P.E., Engineering Division Manager
Re:  Request to place a Shed on City Property Adjacent to 1726 Nagle Ave.
(Item # 20-0251)
The property owners (DeNoyer’s) at 1726 Nagle Ave. are requesting to place a small shed
(10’ by 14’) on the City’s Property between their home and the Railroad Tracks.
They also submitted a drawing that shows the proposed rlocation of the shed.
I do not see any major issues with this request.
I recommend the City take the following actions regarding this request:
1. Approval of the request with the following requirements:
a) The shed is installed per City Codes and Permits obtained as required.

b) An Agreement is executed with terms and conditions suitable with the City
Attorney for the shed to be allowed on City Property.
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